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Dear Mr Doak,
 
Thank you for your phone call today regarding the WQAI application. Please accept the following
information as part of the application:
 
Exhibit 16 parameters box has a typographical error. The ERP as stated should be 63kw with no
change in the Community of License coverage.
 
In Exhibit 24-A, the polarization is listed as vertical with an ERP of 63kw. EMF acknowledges that
this proposed facility will operate with a horizontal ERP of .063kw. There will be no adverse effect
on the environmental study results with this proposed level of operation in the horizontal plane.
 
Sincerely,
James L Travis
 
JIM TRAVIS
SIGNAL DEVELOPMENT SPECIALIST

5700 West Oaks Blvd. Rocklin, CA 95765
o: 916.251.1600 m: 909.660.3595
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